JUL 221953

Mississippi Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. B. Richarc
Senior Vice President, Nuclear

P. 0. Box 1640
Jackson, MS 35205

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: DOCKET NOS.

50-41€ AND 50-417

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter ¢~ June 10, 1983 which transmitted
Revision 8 to the Grand Gulf Physical Sec.rity Plan.

Our review of the changes has found them to be consistent with the provisions o
10 CFR 50.54(p). Accorcingly, they are acceptable for inclusion into the plan.

Should you have any guestions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discus:

them with you.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and
Resident Proorams

cc: Robert B. McGehee,
Esquire Wise, Carter, Child,
Steen and Caraway

P. 0. Box 651

Jackson, Mississi
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